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Presentation Regarding Higher Studies Abroad  
 

The representatives of the following universities through United State 

Education Foundation Pakistan (USEFP) are visiting at NED 

University on 6th February 2018 to provide a brief presentation 

regarding Higher Studies Abroad at their respective universities 

followed by Question & Answer session. 

 Universities 

 University of Colorado - Boulder 
 Northern Kentucky University 
 Southern New Hampshire University 
 University of Bridgeport 

Date 
6th February 2018 

  

Timing 
11:00 hour to 12:00 hour 

  

Venue 
Video Conference Hall of Civil Engineering Department. 

  

This event is being organized in collaboration with USEFP & 

Department of Students Affairs. 

The Final Year Students are hereby advised to attend the presentation, 

as per schedule. Seats are limited on First-cum-First Basis. The students 

must be gathered at 10:45 hours positively.   

__________________________________ 
Controller Students’ Affairs 

To,  
1. All Chairpersons:  

With the request to kindly display the same on the 
Departmental Notice Board. 

Copy forwarded for Information: 
1. PA to VC 
2. All Dean 
3. Registrar  


